
  

Niagara-on-the-Lake Tennis Club Newsletter 

March 2024 
 

Welcome to the 2024 Tennis Season 

Spring has arrived and with it comes the opening of the Niagara-on-the-Lake 
tennis season.  We hope to have the nets up and the courts ready for play at 
Memorial Park on April 1st.  GAMETIME will also be ready for booking as of 
the same date. 

Over the course of the winter your Board has been at work planning a very full 
schedule of tennis and social activities.  For your information, your Board for 
the 2024 tennis season consists of the following volunteers: 
 

Marilyn Francis, President 

Hugh Dow, Vice President 

Brenda Parks, Treasurer 

Jill Evans, Secretary 
 

  

Ann Davies, Director 

George Dell, Director 

John Ramsbottom, Director 

Victor Zilinskas, Director 
 

Go Tennis Team 

An important project for your Board has been setting up an instructional 
team to provide lessons, clinics and instruction to all members at all skill levels. 

We are very pleased to announce that we will have an exceptional group of 
experienced instructors as part of the 2024 "GO TENNIS TEAM". 
 



SHAWNA MACFARLANE 

Our Director of Tennis for the last few seasons will be back again.  With over 
40 years of playing/teaching experience Shawna has proven to be an 
invaluable asset to the Club   

CHARLOTTE HAWKSWELL 

Charlotte will join Shawna as our Teaching Professional.  With teaching 
experience at an Oakville club and as a player on the Women's Professional 
Tour, she will be available for clinics and private lessons. 

ADAM WODZ 

Adam has been hired as our Tennis Coordinator/Instructor.  As a previously 
ranked junior, he will be actively involved in our lesson program and with 

 

general Club maintenance. 

Important Dates 

Saturdays Starting April 20th - May 4th 1:00 p.m. and 2:00 p.m. 

We will be kicking off the season with our usual complimentary group clinics 
entitled Serve, Rally and Play.  These start on Saturday, April 20th at 1:00 p.m. 



and 2:00 p.m.  There will be a total of 10 clinics wrapping up on Saturday, May 
4th.  Check out our Club website for full details.  We ask that members register 
if they plan to attend.  These free clinics are a great opportunity to brush up 
your game and to get acquainted/re-acquainted with fellow members.  All skill 
levels are welcome. 

Sunday, May 26th 3:00 p.m. onwards 

May 26th is our Opening Spring Social.  We will have a full, fun afternoon of 
tennis activities followed by an informal catered dinner under the Pavilion.  This 
is a great opportunity to mix with fellow members and to get things planned for 
the new tennis season. 
 

Follow Us on Instagram 

Our Club now has an Instagram presence.  Follow us and stay up to date with 
Club news. You can find it by looking up notltennisclub on Instagram or by 
using the QR code below (you will need to save it to your photos before 
scanning it with your device). 

   

  

   

We look forward to another great season of tennis at our beautiful setting at 
Memorial Park.  Please familiarize yourself with the Club website.  You'll find 
comprehensive up to date information on the Club and all planned activities for 
the 2024 season. 

www.niagaratennisclub.com 

REMEMBER - LIFE IS BETTER WHEN YOU PLAY TENNIS! 
 

 


